

BUSY FINGERS PRESCHOOL NEEDS YOU!

Being on the pre-school committee isn't all baking cakes and selling raffle tickets (although those are important!) - the pre-school is a charity and needs a team of volunteers to help it run.

Roles involve recruitment, looking after the website/social media, fundraising, leading meetings and overseeing finances and more.

Most people join the team to meet people or be more involved in their child's pre-school journey and their local community. Everyone has something to bring and it can work around other commitments in life.

Get in touch via **secretary@busyfingerspreschool.org** to find out more and join our friendly team!